From: Kara Milkovich Alter <kalter@jbgsmith.com>

Sent: Sunday, March 03, 2019 4:01 PM EST

To: Libby Garvey <Igarvey@arlingtonva.us>

Subject: Automatic reply: Reminder: Synetic Theater Reception and Tickets tomorrow (Monday, March 4)

| am out of the office on maternity leave.
With urgent matters or media requests, please contact Vikki Kayne at vkayne@jbgsmith.com.
For Commercial Marketing or National Landing inquiries, please contact Lexy Myers at Imyers@jbgsmith.com.

Thank you,
Kara
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